
 

BYF Cheerleading 2022 
 

We’re looking forward to another great year of Barberton Youth Cheerleading and are so happy your 
child is interested in joining this awesome organization! We will be communicating primarily via text 
messages, the BYF Facebook page and we are trying out a the Remind App (information to follow after 
squad placement).  Registration for Cheerleading only is from February 1st – May 31st.  
 
Registration includes a warmup jacket, T-shirt and bow that you will be able to keep after the season is 
over! Other costs associated with cheer are as follows (prices may vary): 
 
Boyshort Lollies (Black) - Chasse Boy-cut Brief Youth/Adult $5.99 - $7.49 
Midriff Top (White) - Chasse Cropped Body Suit Youth & Adult $13.99 
Optional Clear Raincoat- Chasse Clear Rain Jacket with hood $8.99 
Chasse Ace II or Chasse Apex Shoe (white) $29.99-$32.49 (required for tryouts in July) 
These items can be ordered at www.omnicheer.com (need to be in by the first practice) 
Solid black leggings and no show white socks.  
 
Mini Magics will only need to provide black leggings/shorts, white no show socks and ALL White tennis 
shoes.  

 
*If your child is a returning cheerleader, you have the option of using your items from the previous year, 
as long as they are in good, fitting condition.  Shoes must be purchased new this year. 
 
There will be 2 sizings for the uniform (2nd - 6th grade). We will size for the warm-up jackets the first day 
of practice during the parent meeting.  The 1st uniform sizing will be Saturday, June 4th from 9-11 am at 
Barberton Elementary West.  The 2nd will be Saturday June 11th from 1-3 pm at Barberton Elementary 
West. If you cannot attend, notify me immediately to make other arrangements. 
 
We will be holding cheerleading tryouts for squad placement.  Each girl will learn a cheer, chant, 
dance and jumps.  They will try out before qualified judges at the end of the week.  **The clinics will 
be July 18th - 21st, 6-8pm and tryouts will begin at 10 am Saturday July 23rd at West Elementary.  
 
Practices for Tackle Cheer will be Monday and Wednesday from 6-8pm at Barberton Elementary 
West.  **The first practice will be July 25th.  You must also have your child’s physical turned in by this 
date.  Mini Magics will practice on Mondays from 6-6:30pm or 6:30-7:00pm depending on how 
many squads.  I will announce which who is on what squad for Mini’s at the Parent Meeting. 
 
There will be a mandatory parent meeting at the first practice on July 25th at 6pm.  I will be passing 
out a calendar of important dates and we will go over the rules and what you can expect for this 
year and any questions you may have.  I will also let you know what paperwork is missing, if any. 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need clarification. 
 
Kara Gass – BYF Cheer Director 
Cell: 469-328-0883 
Email: Kmckinney517@gmail.com 
 
 
** dates are subject to change.  
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